
Los Osos Community Services District 
Minutes of the Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee Meeting 
July 20, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. at 1925 7th Street, Los Osos, CA 93402 

 
AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION FOLLOW-UP 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 

1.   Call to Order and Roll 
Call 

Chairperson Fourcroy called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Roll Call: 
Alissa Feldman, Committee Member – Present 
William Fitzgerald, Committee Member - Present 
Christina Grimm, Committee Member – Absent 
Andrea Lueker, Committee Member – Present 
Shaunna Sullivan, Committee Member – Absent 
Troy Gatchell, Vice Chairperson – Absent 
Matthew Fourcroy, Chairperson – Present 
  
Staff:       
Ron Munds, General Manager 
Laura Durban, Administrative Services Manager 
 

    

2. Public Comment on Items 
NOT on the Agenda 

 

None 
 

 

3. Ferrell Ave Pathway 
Project 

Chairperson Fourcroy and General Manager Munds thanked the 
Committee, Ann Sever, Steve Tanaka and Rob Miller from Wallace 
Group, and Dwayne Oberhoff from Ecological Assets Management for 
their work done on the pathway.  
 
Chairperson Fourcroy gave the history of the project. 
 
Public Comment – Chuck Cesena commented that the pathway was nice. 
 
D. Bowlus commented that the pathway connection is great, as it 
improves Los Osos walking areas. 
 
Anonymous resident commented on finding other locations in Los Osos in 
need of a pathway. 
 
Committee Member Feldman commented that she was happy to see the 
trees that were planted. 
 
General Manager Munds commented that Greening Los Osos planted the 
trees and will maintain them. 
 

Action: None 

4.  Schedule Next Parks and 
Recreation Committee 

Meeting 

The next Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee meeting is scheduled 
to be held on August 17, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. unless otherwise noticed. 
 

 

5.  Closing Comments by 
Parks and Recreation 
Committee Members 

Chairperson Fourcroy mentioned the Dog Park and working on what other 
ideas can be next. 
 
Committee Member Fitzgerald commented on Dog Park. 
 
General Manager Munds commented that since social distancing 
restrictions are starting to be lifted, the District will start to reengage the 
community and the potential grants to help fund the Dog Park.  
 

 

6. Adjournment The meeting adjourned at 5:42 p.m.  


